
 

 

 

July 12, 1996 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street, NW 

Washington, D.C.  20530 

 

Dear David: 

 

I am writing to inform you of my intention to resign as Analyst from the Assassination Records 

Review Board, effective July 26, 1996.  As you know, I will be attending the School of International 

and Public Affairs at Columbia University in the fall.  Because I am uncertain of my relocation date, 

I may wish to stay with the Review Board for a couple of days or up to a week more than the date 

referenced above.  If this is a problem, please let me know. 

 

My experience with the Review Board has been rewarding, both professionally and personally.  I 

have learned much about post-World War II history and the intelligence community and have been 

exposed to many aspects of government and public administration.  I hope to use the knowledge that 

I have gained here in improving my future career.  More importantly, I have truly enjoyed working 

with the staff of the Review Board.  Some of the relationships that I have developed will probably be 

the one thing that will remain permanent in my life after my departure. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to have been part of this very important historical endeavor.  I wish 

you and the rest of the staff the best of luck in completing the enormous task ahead. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Michelle Seguin 

 

cc: Jeremy Gunn 

Mary McAuliffe 

Tracy Shycoff 


